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November 20, 2014
Dear Middle School Parents,

We are pleased to announce some changes to our after-school study hall program that will allow us to  better meet the needs of our students.  Beginning in Trimester 2, each middle school teacher will be      offering one day of after-school tutoring in his or her class each week.  In order to make this program run as effectively as possible, we are going to be limiting the number of students who attend each tutoring  session.  Teachers will be individually assigning students on a weekly basis based on need.  If your child needs to attend a tutoring session, you will be contacted by the assigning teacher in advance.

Tutoring sessions are being designed so that teachers can preview upcoming material with students.  This means that students who attend will be getting a “jump start” on material that they will be learning in a given week.  Our hope is that this approach helps students learn new material more effectively by building some background knowledge.  We also hope that is will help students who attend tutoring feel more   confident and participate more in class because they have already been exposed to the material that      everyone is learning.

We will continue to offer study hall in the morning from 8:10-8:40 and for 30 minutes during the lunch hour, but will no longer be offering after-school study hall.

We look forward to the additional support that we will be able to provide to students through after-school tutoring.  If you have any questions about the program, please contact me at 645-9600 or mschrimpf@premiercharterschool.org.










Sincerely,










Dr. Schrimpf










Middle School Principal   
www.premiercharterschool.org

